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Associate Pastor Ken Morse 

674 Pleasant St., Rochdale, MA 01542 
www.greenville-baptist.org   |   508-892-3100 

Online Information 
 

All information is available on our website at www.greenville-baptist.org 
You can also find us on our Facebook page and on YouTube. 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Today (6/22 
  9:30am    Unified Sunday Worship Service with Live Streaming  
    on Facebook and YouTube 
                  Nursery, Preschool & Jr. Church 
 

Monday (6/23) 
         The Church Office is Closed for the Day 
12:00pm   The Lord’s Cupboard (Clark Building)  
  1:00pm   Prayer Team Gathering (2nd+4th Monday, Clark Bldg.) 
  6:00pm   VBS - Vacation Bible School   
 

Tuesday (6/24) 
10:00am   Women’s Bible Study (Jr. Church)   
  6:00pm   VBS - Vacation Bible School   
 

Wednesday (6/25) 
  6:00pm   VBS - Vacation Bible School   
 

Thursday (6/26) 
  6:00pm   VBS - Vacation Bible School   
 

Friday (6/27) 
  6:00pm   VBS - Vacation Bible School   

Upcoming Events 
 

6/29     6:00pm  Church Wide Prayer Meeting  
7/4       The Church Office is Closed in Observance of Independence Day 
7/6       First Sunday Monthly - Communion and Deacon’s Fund Offering 
7/7-11  The Church Office is Closed for the Week 
7/9       6:30pm   Overcoming Depression - Women’s Bible Study Begins 
7/12     9:00am   E:6 Men’s Breakfast (Life Center) 
7/12   11:00am   GLO-Belinda’s Garden Party Brunch (Belinda’s Home) Greenville 

Baptist Church 

Sunday, June 22, 2025 

Contributions for 6/15/25 
 

Budget:  $8,882   |   Received:  $9,748   |   Year to Date:  $7,995 

Worship Service at 9:30am 



  The Lord’s Prayer 
 

Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name. Thy kingdom 
come, Thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day 
our daily bread, and forgive us our debts as we forgive our debtors. 
And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. For Thine 

is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, forever. Amen. 

Today’s Service Songs 
Come Thou Fount 
10,000 Reasons  

Goodness Of God 
 Glorify Thy Name, #29 

 

Today’s Scripture Reading 

James 3:14-18   
ESV Pew Bible Page #1201 

 

Today’s Sermon 
Here Comes this Dreamer  

E:6 Men’s Ministry Breakfast Saturday, July 12 at 9am 
Calling all men!  Do you like food?  What about fellowship?  If so, come to 
our men’s breakfast at 9am on the 2nd Saturday each month. Gathering 
in the Life Center. No sign-up necessary. Donations accepted but not  
required. For more information contact Jim Nyberg at (508) 873-0392. 

Church-Wide Prayer Meeting June 29 at 6pm 
Please join us for prayer as we intercede for our church, community, 
and the world. Gathering in-person in the Sanctuary. All are welcome  
and encouraged to join us. 

Campus Map 

GLO - Belinda’s Garden Party Brunch, Saturday, July 12  at 11am 
Belinda’s Garden Lunch Party is being held in Charlton at Belinda’s 
home from 11am to 2pm. The flyers with the address and the sign up 
sheet are in the lobby in front of the flowers. Please contact Joyce 
Morse with any questions at: joycemorse@msn.com or 508-885-5549. 

Deacons Fund Offering Sunday, July 6 
On the first Sunday of each month we collect a special offering for our 
Deacons Fund. This fund helps meet practical needs such as utility 
bills, groceries, minor car repairs, etc. for those in the church and  
community when finances are tight. This offering is above and beyond 
our normal weekly budget offering. You can use your regular offering 
envelopes to designate a portion of your offering to the Deacons Fund. 

The Church Office will be Closed Monday, June 23. Welcome 
 

We are glad you are here! We hope you'll enjoy being our guest. 
Greenville is a church family that desires to see many people  

baptized in the name of Jesus, to experience the life-transforming 
power of the Holy Spirit, to empower people to serve God and 

one another, to be multigenerational, and to expand our influence 
for Christ's kingdom. We'd love for you to join us in this mission!  

Join the Wednesday Night Kids (WNK) Team this Fall 
As WNK winds down for the school year we are already looking ahead 
to the autumn. We have opportunities for adult volunteers to join the 
leadership team serving our awesome kids on Wednesday nights. If 
you’d like to find out more about serving in WNK please put your name 
on the list in the lobby or contact Bob Tivnan 508-847-2060  

“Overcoming Depression” Women’s Bible Study Wednesday’s 
beginning July 9th at 6:30pm for 6 weeks 
Are you aware that two-hundred million people worldwide live with de-
pression, and seven million Christians in the U.S. admit to experiencing 
major depressive disorder each year? Depression is a biological and 
psychological condition that does not discriminate. If you struggle with 
depression, you are not alone! 
A six-week women’s bible study called “Overcoming Depression” writ-
ten by June Hunt is being offered here at GBC starting on Wed., July 
9th at 6:30 PM. All women are welcome. Please speak to Cathy Binley 
either in person or by phone at 508-344-2272 with any questions or to 
sign-up. All inquiries will be kept confidential. 

The Church Office will be Closed Friday, July 4 
in Observance of Independence Day and M-F, July 7-11. 


